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Resolution n°4

5-Year Evaluation of UNITAID

The Board warmly welcomes the final report of the 5-Year Evaluation (5YE) of UNITAID
contained in document EB17/2012/6.1.1 and 6.1. The Board further requests the Secretariat
to prepare a follow-up response to 5YE recommendations in line with inputs provided by
the Board and in support of the UNITAID Strategy 2013-2016. By the next Policy and
Strategy Committee in May 2013 a timeframe from which the Secretariat will report on the
progress made in implementing the recommendations will be decided.

The Board commends with special appreciation the 5YE Independent Steering Committee
(ISC) Chair, Ms Joy Phumaphi, and ISC members, Professor Myung-Hwan Cho and Dr
James W. Curran for their high-level guidance, dedicated work and firm commitment in
leading the 5YE to a successful conclusion and for having ensured regular and wide-
consultation with UNITAID stakeholders in the design and development of the Evaluation.

In particular, the Board acknowledges the ISC’s counsel in respect to the 5YE methodologies

and recommendations as well as the valued advice of the ISC to the PSC and Board on how
to maximize UNITAID’s past and future outcomes.
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